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April 6, 1990

Mr. Michael Stogner

NM 0il Conservation Division
P.O. Box 2088

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87504

RE: Resubmittal of 4 Requests for Administrative
Approval of Unorthodox Well Locations

Dear Michael:

Pursuant to our telecon today, enclosed you will find
duplicate copies of our original requests dated January 3,
1989, on the following well locations:

Jicarilla 459 # 6 Sec. 20, T30N-R3W Rio Arriba Co. NM
Jicarilla 459 # 7 Sec. 17, T30N-R3W Rio Arriba Co. NM
Jicarilla 459 #11 Sec. 20, T30N-R3W Rio Arriba Co. NM
Jicaril;gkéﬁé_ﬁlé__530m~32, T30N-R3W Rio Arriba Co. NM

I spoke to Ernie Busch and he does have his copies of our
original submittals to work with. He has been to the
locations once, but due to inclement weather needs to go
back to the sites to confirm approval by his office. He is
aware now that these submittals have "fallen through the
crack” and will take action as soon as possible. Your
cooperation in expediting the final approval process will,
likewise, be appreciated. If you need anything further,
please contact me or Kevin McCord at 326-2659.

Singerely, é;)
nda M. Olson

/1lmo

Enclosures

cc: Ernie Busch - OCD, Aztec, NM
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